
Project Proposal for GA ČR for year 2025 
 
 
Project name:  

Applicant:  

Department:  

 
The applicant confirms hereinto 

- the Applicant is in employment with the Prague University of Economics and Business 
(VSE) or such employment shall be established by the date of the start of the Grant 
Project solution. 

- once it has executed the Agreement on Grant Funding, the Organization agrees to carry 
out all the obligations of a Beneficiary as stipulated in Law1, in this Tender Document, 
and in the executed in particular, in particular he is responsible for the professional 
level of the project solution; 

- he got familiar with the tender documents and undertakes to comply with its provisions; 

- all the information given in the Project Proposal is true, complete and undistorted, and it 
is identical with the information entered into the Project Proposal through the Web App, 
that the Project Proposal has been drawn up in compliance with the Tender Document 

- all Co-applicants and collaborators nominated in the Project Proposal have been made 
aware of the material content of the Project Proposal as well as the financial 
requirements specified therein, and with this Tender Document/Rules; all rhe 
nominated personal fulfill the conditions of tender Document; there was no violation of 
the code of ethics  by Applicant and/or Co-applicant within the period of last 5 years 

- VSE agrees to abide by, and to require Applicants and Co-applicants to abide by all 
provisions of the code of ethics. 

- prior submitting the Project Proposal, VSE acquired the consent of the aforementioned 
individuals to participating in the Grant Project  

- the VSE has not accepted, is not accepting and shall not accept funding from another 
source for the same or similar subject matter; 

- the proposed scope of work allows the Applicant or Co-applicant to work on all their 
projects; the contents of this Project Proposal are different from any other grant 
project(s)  

- the Organization consents that the data given in the Project Proposal may be used for 
the GA's internal needs, and published to the extent laid down by tle Law1 and this 
Tender Document 

- in the case that an Agreement is executed in respect of the Grant Project, the VSE shall 
abide by the terms and conditions for carrying out Grant Projects as stipulated Tender 
Document and ensure the co-funding according to the Project Proposal. 

- in the case of the conditions of Tender Document violation, the Project Proposal will be 
rejected from the Tender 

   - all the personal data provided by VSE will be used by GA ČR only and exclusively for 
fulfilling the obligations in the ftame of the Tender in accordance with the Law1 

    
 

 
In Prague, ………….2024                                     

  _________________________ 
 

¹ Act No. 130/2002 Sb., about the support of research and development from public funds and on the amendment of 

some related laws (the Act on the support of research and development  
 


